
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL

WE WILL HOST A YARD SALE AT THE FALL 
BAZAAR ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 6th. 

All proceeds benefit Our Lady Star of the Sea School.

DONATIONS:
We would appreciate donations of gently used items, with the 
following guidelines:
• Please email photos of any large furniture items to 

olssbazaarvendors@gmail.com first, to ensure we will be able to 
accept it. 

• Please do not send LCD-style TVs, cassette tapes, VHS tapes, broken 
or worn-out items.

DROP OFF DATES:
Donations will be accepted in the Chesapeake Room on Oct. 31 from 
9am-1pm, & Monday-Friday, November 1-5, times TBD. Please pull 
up to the side door on Alexander Lane to unload your items.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:
Volunteers are needed during the week of November 1-5 to help sort 
and disinfect donations. Please email olssvolunteerhours@gmail.com
if you can help.

mailto:olssbazaarvendors@gmail.com
mailto:olssvolunteerhours@gmail.com

